
From: Louis NICHOLE <louisxvii.usa@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 1, 2020 8:03 PM 
To: town.of.prspct@sbcglobal.net 
Cc: David S. Hardy <DHardy@carmodylaw.com>; jeffslapikas@snet.net 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOI REQUEST 
  
May 1 2020 
  
ATTENTION: 
Mayor Chattfield 
Jeff Slapikas 
Grant Writer: Annette Lusas 
David Hardy 
   
Under the CT Freedom of Information Act, would you please be kind enough to provide the  following 
Town Documents: 
   
A Final copy of the grant  approved- ......from the State of CT... awarded for a water main:  DATED: JULY 
26,1996                                  
( which were installed through my 180 acres) 
 

A copy of the GRANT  Application by the town of Prospect. ABOVE....... for water main ( which were 
installed through my 180 acres)   
   

3) A final copy of the SECOND GRANT  Approved... for 1.3 million.....from the State of CT... awarded for a 
water main/ water tower   
DATED:2001( which were installed through my 180 acres) 
  

4) A copy of the  second Grant  Application by the Town of Prospect ( above) for water main/ water 
tower ( which was installed through my 180 acres)   
  
 5) A copy of all contracts between the Town of Prospect and 
 The Ct Water Company....relating to same. 
  
A copy of all contracts/ letters docs….. with THE LOMBARD FAMILY...The Lombard Realty 
companies.......  or OTHERS on LOMBARD  DRIVE.....ASSOCIATED WITH SAME EASEMENTS/ water main. 
  
All correspondence relating to the easement...... to and from CT Water CO from 1996-2001   up to  the 
completion of second grant/ water tower. 
  
All correspondence between Lombard  family, heirs and  
assignees as it relates  to the water main. 
  
Correspondence between the town  of Prospect and  James Stevens, 33 Putting Green, in reference  to 
asking Dimuzio for easement for Water to supply his residence. 
  
You may be aware that this same property was foreclosed and auctioned off in Feb 2020. 
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Under the current Covid 19 situation, I am allowing the town to have additional time to respond..... 
based on the standard requirements and statutes of the State of CT FOI.  
  
Thank you 
  
louis Dimuzio 
 54 New Haven Rd 
Prospect, CT  
  
 


